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Dear Colleagues,

As the first otorhinolaryngology journal of our field of study, Turkish Archives of Otorhinolaryngology has been 
published since 1962 and also, as you know, it has been Turkish Otorhinolaryngology Head and Neck Surgery So-
ciety’s official scientific publishing agency for the last three years. I firmly believe that our journal will renew itself 
every day and carry itself to international level in the scientific arena. I would like to emphasise that, as Turkish 
Otorhinolaryngology Head and Neck Surgery Society, we will provide all of our support to reach this aim. In the 
first 2015 issue of our Journal, I think that you will read The Foundation Story of Turkish Archives of Otorhinolar-
yngology written by Prof. Dr. Yücel Tanyeri with great interest. 

Indexed by TUBITAK ULAKBIM TR Index, our journal’s most urgent goal is international indexes. Having our 
journal indexed by international databases, will help us better promote Turkey, which is already in a really good posi-
tion in the otorhinolaryngology field, in the international arena. It will also help young colleagues’s publication acti-
vities which helps them with their academic advances. The responsibility of reaching our goal faster falls to all of us. 
With this purpose, besides submitting original articles to Turkish Archives of Otorhinolaryngology, citing our jour-
nal in your national and international publications as much as possible within the ethical frame will contribute a lot. 

Today, with faculties of medicine and training hospitals, specialized institution numbers surpass 150 in our country. 
Receiving at least 1 original article from each institution every year will hugely contribute to Turkish Archives of 
Otorhinolaryngology. As Turkish Otorhinolaryngology Head and Neck Surgery Society, we are currently working 
on introducing incentives for young colleagues to submit their manuscripts to our journal. 

With your support, I hope that Turkish Archives of Otorhinolaryngology will evolve and I would like to wish success 
to our newly appointed editoral board. 

Prof. Dr. Metin Önerci
On behalf Turkish Otorhinolaryngology Head and Neck Surgery Society
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